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Parking Outside of School  
A number of concerns have been raised about cars parking and 

moving in the back lanes and on the road leading into the school 

carpark at drop off and pick up times as this is increasing safety 

risks to pedestrians i.e. the children as they try to enter and leave 

the school gate. 

The Local Authority are looking into ways in which to make this situation better but in 

the short term PLEASE park on Third Street and LEAVE THE AREA OUTSIDE OF 

THE SCHOOL GATES CLEAR OF CARS to ensure everyone’s safety. Thank you in 

advance for your support with this. 
 

World Book Day                                             
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. The 

children will be participating in various book related activities in class 

during the day and they are invited to dress up as characters from books on 

the day. Please do not feel that you have to buy a costume as home-made ones using a 

little imagination are equally good or simply use the dress up outfits that the children 

already have.  
 

Costume swap shop – if you do have any dress up costumes which no longer fit or 

accessories which could be put to good use please could you send them into school. 

If we get enough we will make them available to borrow for events such as World Book 

Day. 
 

Bikes and Scooters  

It is great to see so many children taking a healthy option and riding to school 

on bikes and scooters. We are hoping that in the future we can provide some 

proper storage space for them. Please could you remind the children to walk 

them across the yard rather than ride them. Thank you. 
 

Year 5 

Children in year 5 have been invited to Dene Academy to do some drama sessions. They 

will be collected by minibus after lunch on Tuesdays for the next 5 weeks and will return 

before home time. 

Sport Relief – Friday 13th March  

In support of the BBC charity Sport Relief the children may come to 

school in sports clothing on Friday 13th March. The suggested donation is 

£1 and all money received will go to the charity. 

 


